
 

  

Homework 

The children are set homework each 

week as follows:  

Thursdays (Spellings) 

Fridays (Mathletics)  

Friday (Reading Eggs) 

 

PE 

The children’s PE lesson will be every 

Monday. This half term we will be 

looking at Athletics. 

We will also be participating in a half-

mile run every Wednesday and 

Thursday. The children will need to wear 

comfortable shoes on these days. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss O’Kane  



 

English 

In English we will be looking at poetry 

linking to our class book ‘The Ugly Five’. 
We will be considering how we can use 

different language techniques to create 

our own poetry. We will also be exploring 

expanded noun-phrases further to expand 

our vocabulary within our writing. 

Furthermore we will be working on our 

grammar and punctuation techniques 

with special focus on word-groups and 

conjunctions. 

Maths 

In maths we will be using our maths skills to 

answer reasoning questions. We will focus 

on using our addition, subtraction and 

multiplication skills to answer a variety of 

questions. Alongside this, we have been 

strengthening our times tables knowledge 

and will be developing our 4 times tables. 

Furthermore, we will be developing our 

arithmetic skills with our fluent in 5 and 

flashbacks to revise our key skills. 

 

Welcome to the summer term at Edna G. Olds Academy.  The children made a fantastic start to the 

term. 

Topic 

 

 

 

 

In computing we will be looking at 

how we can share our knowledge 

of technology with others.  

In PSHE we will be thinking about 

how we can be our best and what 

it means to do and be your best. 

 

This spring term our enquiry based curriculum will focus on communication. We 

will be looking at how the past communicates with us by investigating Nottingham 

Castle and its role in Nottingham history. In science we will be considering what 

how animals and plants survive and thrive in their habitats as well as exploring 

different types of habitats and microhabitats. In Art we will be focusing on 

sculpture, especially the work of Douglas Coupland. 
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